

Bridge Road Newsletter

MARCH 2024

Welcome to our February Newsletter!

The children have been very busy celebrating Valentine's Day and creating lots of beautiful pieces of artwork for their loved ones.

We have also enjoyed making our very own pancakes for Shrove Tuesday, we enjoyed flipping the pancakes and adding bitter lemons for taste!

As we move forward with our nursery vision, you'll notice the decorator enhancing the flooring in all rooms. We're thrilled to unveil our new nursery to you soon!

February Highlights

In **Hedgehogs**, we have been showing off our new flooring and exploring our new environment. The children are getting to know the new areas of the room and challenging themselves with new activities.

Butterflies have been enjoying lots of messy activities this month and have particularly enjoyed flour play. They are exploring the variety of marks they can make in different materials and textures.



Little Toads have been spreading love this month for Valentine's Day! We've had so much fun crafting beautiful artwork and sharing love for one another!

Owls have been concentrating very closely on emotions and feelings. We are exploring a variety of techniques to identify and overcome our emotions, but also how we can comfort our friends.

Please can we remind all parents to provide your child's key person with an up-to-date family photo. Thank you!

Dates for your diary

Event	Date
St David's Day	1st March
Mother's Day stay and play	8 th March
St Patrick's Day – fun and activities	15 th March



Parent Notices

Thank you for your lovely messages for our wonderful staff team - I shared these with them on Valentine's Day.

Please can we kindly remind all parents not to park over the neighbours' driveways.

Please remember to dress your child in weather appropriate clothing such as coats, welly boots and hats. If your child attends Forest School, please can you have additional warm clothes in their bag on this day as the weather is cold and wet.

Please remember to buzz your child's room only and do not let anyone in the door behind you.

Thank You



Recipe of the month Mother's Day Fruit Kebabs

Ingredients

- A pen and paper
- A selection of fruit
- Kebab sticks
- A silver trav
- Chocolate





Method

- Place all the fruit onto plates ready to cut. (Owls may want to help with some of the cutting of the fruit.)
- Place the fruit chunks onto the board
- Slowly place the fruit chunks onto the kebab sticks and place into the fridge to get nice and cold.
- Melt some chocolate
- Take the fruit out and dip it into the chocolate for a little treat.
- ENJOY



Kind regards
Sonya Thakar
Toad Hall Nursery – Chessington
bridgeroadtoadhall-nursery.co.uk